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Asphalt/Concrete Grindings To Be Available at Mesa 

Park for Road Improvement Projects 

  

Asphalt/concrete grindings from a paving project in the 

Seadrift Subdivision will be delivered to the Mesa Park 

parking lot during the first three weeks of October and 

will be available to the community at no cost for road 

improvement projects in Bolinas.  These grindings have 

been lab tested for environmental contaminants and the 

results are below the applicable limits.  Please keep in 

mind that most projects proposed for the public rights-of-

way on the Bolinas Mesa (other than simply filling 

potholes or improving the road directly adjacent to your 

own property) will require a no-cost permit from the 

BCPUD and notification to neighbors prior to the 

commencement of any work.  Please call our office at 

868-1224 or stop by with any questions.   Thanks very 

much! 

 

Jennifer Blackman 

General Manager 
 


